
 
 
 
 
It was disappointing for students and staff when our Heel and Wheelathon had to be postponed back in 
Term 1 due to the COVID 19 pandemic. We have rescheduled the event for Friday 21st August and are 
keeping our fingers crossed that we can have a fun day on the 21st. 
 
Unfortunately due to current COVID restrictions we cannot have any parent helpers or spectators. 
However we didn’t want the students to miss out on too many traditional annual school events so have 
decided to hold our Wheelathon and have modified the organisation to follow the COVID protocol. 
Students have already purchased their house shirts to wear on the day. 
 
New notes and sponsorship forms have been printed today and will be distributed to all students. More 
details will follow in upcoming newsletters and on Facebook. 
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* Under current restrictions, we are unable to have home baked goodies 
bought in for a class birthday celebration. Our canteen is offering to do the 
cooking for you!  At a cost of $1-50 per student, you can order a Birthday 
Cupcake Treat Cup for each member of your child’s class. These will be 
delivered to your child’s class at a suitable time on their birthday after 
consultation with the teacher. The treat will be a cupcake in a plastic cup 
containing popcorn and other sweet treats. Here is a photo of a similar idea. 
Your child can choose the colour of the icing. To order, you can contact the 
canteen. Orders must be placed in the week prior to your child’s birthday. 

This is just another option. Store bought icypoles or pre-packaged cakes are still allowed as class birthday 
treats. 

Canteen News 

Postponed Heel and Wheelathon 

Some photos from a past 
Wheelathon. 

http://www.graftonpublicschool.com.au/calendar.html
http://www.graftonpublicschool.com.au/


 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Education Week is an annual celebration of NSW public education and the achievements of local schools and 
students. This year, Education Week will run from Monday 3 August to Friday 7 August 2020 and the theme is 
'Learning together'. 
 
Our Education Week 2020 theme, 'Learning together', reflects an incredible year for NSW public school students, 
staff and parents, and the partnerships that have been strengthened in response. Join us for #EdWeek20 as we 
celebrate learning together with our students, parents, teachers, schools and the community via the virtual world. 
We are disappointed that we are unable to hold our usual open day however, these preventative measures have been 
put in place across the state for the safety of all. We have shared videos on our Facebook page everyday this week 
to give you a virtual look inside the school and classrooms and will continue to for the rest of the week. Class 
teachers will also be sharing student work via Seesaw, Microsoft Teams or other means. Happy Education Week! 
  
 Whilst we can't have parents at school events at present, we are still trying to provide the same opportunities 
where possible for the students. For these reasons, we are holding our Wheelathon that was postponed in Term 1 
and will still hold our Book Character Parade and a modified version of our Athletics carnival in the form of a Stage 
Sport Day. We will keep you informed of our events and whilst we realise a large number of our parents will be 
disappointed that they cannot attend, we are still holding the events to provide the opportunities for the students 
and will have photos from our events on Facebook and in our newsletter. 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Michelle McDonagh 
Principal 

From the Principal’s Desk 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

NED’s Mindset Mission 

NED’s 

Mindset 

Mission 

Show for all 

K-6 students 

Tuesday 11th 

August 

Sale of yo-yos  

from 

Wednesday 

12th August 

to Friday 

14th August 
Cash only 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Community Notices 


